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Parent Weekly 
Newsletter 

Summary of Autumn 1, 
Week 5

 2nd October 2023

What’s going on behind the 
scenes at Carcroft School? 
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Dates for the forthcoming week

Autumn 1 Diary Dates

What? When? Which year 
groups/crews?

F2 Parents RWI Workshop- 2.45-3.10

Tempest Photographers in school 

Flu immunisations 

Non-uniform for Y1-Y6
F2 Trip to Austerfield 

F2 Non-Uniform

Monday 2nd October 

Tuesday 3rd October 

Wednesday 4th October

Thursday 5th October 
Thursday 5th October 

Friday 6th October 

F2

All 

All 

Y1-Y6
F2 Pupils 

F2 pupils 

Next Week… 

-This just is to make parents aware 
that Y1 and Y2 will be having a 
Harvest Festival in school and 

celebrating this with one another on 
Friday 13th October. This is not a 
date for your diary/ more just to 
make parents aware of what the 

children will be up to. 

-School Closes for half term on 
Friday 13th October for 2 weeks

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1_QZH9-MvIuL1h8FP5L2PPF7I1sy9bh00740W90lCg7k/edit?usp=sharing
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This week we are celebrating 
‘One World Week’
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Keeping Safe at Carcroft 

Staff Training 

I wanted to take this opportunity to 

share that staff at Carcroft have just 

completed their statutory 

safeguarding children training where 

we refresh the ways in which we 

ensure that we keep our children safe. 

Some of the standard things we do day to 
day to keep our children safe… 

-We take a daily register and account for 
every child every morning and afternoon 
-If we don’t have a reason for absence we 

make a call home
-We do safe and well checks if we don’t hear 

anything from parents 
-We ensure we speak to the child at least 

once each week if it’s a longer term absence 

We encourage our children to share with us any concerns in which they might have each day either at home or in school through our zones of regulation check in at the start of crew. If a child wants to chat to us, they know we are always here. 

Designated Safeguarding 
Lead

If you ever have any 
concerns or questions 

regarding the way in which 
we safeguard your child in 

school, contact our 
designated safeguarding 

lead- Miss Whitehead. 
g.whitehead@carcroftscho

ol.co.uk

mailto:g.whitehead@carcroftschool.co.uk
mailto:g.whitehead@carcroftschool.co.uk
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Sharing our Stories as we go… 

We understand that life gets busy so parents 
do not always get the chance to visit our 

website but we want to share with you all of 
the amazing stuff we get up to at Carcroft 

School; we call this sharing our stories. 

In order to share our stories, as well as 
blogging on our website, we are also going to 
provide snapshots via our weekly newsletter. 

However, if you wish to see more of what 
your child gets up to whilst at school, head to 
our website using this link and head to crew 

blogs and select your child’s crew. 

Website link

https://carcroftschool.co.uk/category/crew-blogs/crew-shields-22-23/
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Celebrating the Best Version of You! 

At Carcroft School and across the XP Trust 
we want our children to leave us being the 
best version of themselves. In order to 
support our pupils to achieve this, we 
focus on three key things (3 dimensions): 

1. Character Growth 
2. Beautiful Work 
3. Academic Success 

Each week we will showcase how this is 
done!

Character Growth (Crew)

Crew Marsh have been 

developing their character in 

their writing lessons by working 

collaboratively with one 

another ensuring that they 

listen carefully to one another. 
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Academic Success- Reading

We aspire for our pupils to leave us achieving the 
best they can academically across the curriculum 
and in particular we want to ensure that pupils can 

read well so that they can access a broad and 
balanced curriculum during both primary and 

secondary school. 

In Year 4, we have been focussing on text 
marking. This helps us to really understand 

what we are reading and to digest the 
information. 

We have been reading a text which helps us to 
learn more about the Romans. 
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Academic Success- Reading

So proud of our reading superstars 
this week. Most have been chosen 

for reading at home with their 
grown ups. In order to celebrate 
their fabulousness, we enjoyed a 

lovely catch up with a little 
breakfast treat and they took 
away some treats to enjoy at 

playtime too. 

Keep up the fabulous work you 
superstars! 
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Academic Success- Reading

Phonics is such a big part of 
learning to read. We having been 
having a big push on this in EYFS 

and KS1 and parents are also 
getting involved too. 

Thank you to parents who have 
attended so that they can learn a 
little more about how to support 

their child to read. 

Sadly we only had 10 parents out 
of xx attend in KS1. We are going to 

invite parents in for some more 
sessions and we hope more of you 

can join then. 
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Academic Success- Reading

We aspire for our pupils to leave us achieving the best they 
can academically across the curriculum. 

Please can we ask that children are 
reading their book at home for 10 minutes 
per day and at least 3 x per week/ ideally 

4 times a week. 

Children must bring their book bag into 
school every day so that their reads can 
be checked and in case their book gets changed. 

It is extremely important that children are reading daily at home. 
Thank you for your support with this. 
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Beautiful Work at Carcroft 

These wonderful children have 
been chosen for producing 

beautiful work by their Teachers. 

They came together to celebrate 
this with Mrs McClare who is our 

handwriting lead and supports us 
all to ensure that we are always 

producing the best work. 
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Academic Success- 
Other subjects

We aspire for our pupils 
to leave us achieving 

the best they can 
academically across the 

curriculum. 
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Academic Success- Other Subjects

In Writing, we always ensure that we engage 
in an experience lesson before writing so that 

we have lots of ideas to use when writing. 

Here KS1 have been reading Little Red Riding 
Hood and using this as stimulus for writing. 

Look at them sneaking up on Granny!
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Wider Curriculum  in EYFS

Knowledge and Understanding of the world

Crew MW went outside to 
experiment in the windy weather.They were learning how the wind 

helps them to fly a kite… They had such a fab time! 
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Expedition in KS1

Art! 

We have been artists. We have been focussing on art work in 

the style of Dennis Creffield… We have worked on developing our collage skills with a 

focus on tearing and layering to create our background. 

Then we have used line drawing skills to draw the houses on 

top.
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Expedition in LKS2

Our LKS2 have been studying 
History. We have been using secondary 

sources of information to help us 

to better understand what a 

Roman Town was and why they 
were used. 
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Expedition in LKS2

Our LKS2 have been studying 
History. We have been creating historical 

timelines to help us to 

understand how History builds 
over time. 
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Expedition in UKS2 Science across UKS2. We were Scientists! Exploring 

characteristics of plants. 
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Attendance for this week… 

Current School Attendance is …. 

Just a 
reminder of our School Attendance Target- 96%

Well done to Crew 

Emmerson/ Crew 

Pashley/ Crew 

Boswell and Crew 

Godley. 

Impressive work 

Crew 

Mcloughlin/Crew 

MI/ Crew Thompson 

too. 

All at or above 96%
Just a reminder 

that to achieve 96% 

for the year that 

children must not 

be absent for more 

than 6 or 7 days in a 

year. 

Let’s try for 96% next 
week Crew 

Hamill/Shields/Dorman 
and Marsh. 

Autumn 1 is looking 
pretty good for 

attendance. Let’s 
keep it going! 

We are at 95%!!!


